
 
Public Notice 
 
 

 
Dear citizens, 
 
 
The Pierrefonds-Roxboro Borough Council seeks the cooperation of citizens interested in taking 
part to sustainable urban development in their community. 
 
We are pleased to invite all interested citizens of Pierrefonds and Roxboro to apply as members 
of the Urban Planning Advisory Committee. 
 
The Borough Urban Planning Advisory Committee consists of seven members: six residents and 
one councillor. New nominated members will take part in meetings, which will be held once a 
month. 
 
Please send your curriculum vitae before 4:30 p.m. on March 31, 2014, at the following address: 
 
Management of Urban Planning and Business Services Dept. 
Pierrefonds-Roxboro Borough 
13665, boulevard de Pierrefonds 
Pierrefonds (Québec) H9A 2Z4 
 
or E-mail to: 
 
acastonguay@ville.montreal.qc.ca and/or 
flabouly@ville.montreal.qc.ca 
 

Anne Castonguay, urbaniste, OUQ 
Directrice - Aménagement urbain et service aux entreprises 

 
Fabienne Labouly, urbaniste, OUQ 

Chef de divison - Urbanisme et environnement 
 
 
 
/ml 
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